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Comments: Dear Madam/Sir,

This is in regard to the Sandia Peak Area Coaster. My family and | believe this is an amazing opportunity for not
only residents of the surrounding areas on both sides of the mountain range, but for attracting more visitors.

The coaster would give a unique opportunity to those who are not from New Mexico to explore and enjoy our
beautiful Sandia Mountains. This would mean more support of local business's as well as keeping the Peak

operational in an environmentally sound way.

Thank you for your time and attention.



